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       Friday 18th January 2019 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Volunteer Readers 
Thank you to all our Volunteer Readers who are supporting the 
children by listening to them read, asking key questions and 
sharing their own love of reading. 
 
SCIL TEAM 
The SCIL (Supporting Communities Improving Lives) team can 
provide advice and support on various issues such as domestic 
violence, health/mental health, education, parenting, crime, 
housing, debt and benefits. Our aim is to link in with school in 
order to bridge the gap between education and home life. We 
can support both children and parents on either a one to one 
basis or as a collective. SCIL will be running a drop in at school 
every Tuesday whereby parents can receive advice and support 
and be signposted to the most appropriate service. Gemma Lane 
from SCIL will be in school each Tuesday from 8th January 
2019. 
 
Attendance  
The whole school attendance for this week is 97%.  Well done 
everyone!  Year 3 have the highest attendance this week at 
98%  
 
SATS Meeting 
Thank you to all the parents who attended the Y2 session this 
week.  For those unable to attend the information pack will be 
sent home with your child and will be available on the school 
website within the Year 2 class page. 
 
Year 6 Cake Sale 
Year 6 will be hosting a cake sale on Thursday 24th January to 
raise money for their special class resources to help with their 
learning.  Cakes will be on sale for 50p to £1. 
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Diary dates 
 

Homework Club commences from 7th 
Jan 

 
After-school Sports week 

commencing 14th Jan  
  

 Tu Y5/6 Multi sports 
Th Y1/2 Multi sports 

 
Mad Science 

We 23rd Jan week 2 of 10 
 

                   January 2019 
Mon 21st NSPCC Assembly & 

workshops 
 
Friday 25th – Nursery /Reception Class 
Mass 10.00am. All welcome. 
Su 13th 9:30am Sacramental Meeting 

Mass 
Th 24th Y6 cake sale 

Su 27th 9:30am Sacramental 
Celebration Mass  

 
 
 

Stars of the week – Well done! 
N: George K for fantastic number 

work 
R: Libby D for progress in reading & 

writing 
Y1: Lexi-Kay D for practicing phonics 

Y2: Callum H for trying hard 
Y3: Kyla Y for her handwriting 

Y4: Lexie M for her handwriting 
Y5: Elvan Y for focus & behaviour 

Y6: Deborah V for excellent fractions 
work 

 
Lunchtime Superstars 

N: George K 
R: Connor D 
Y1: Patrick D 

Y2: Ava-Mai B 
Y3: Ayesha O 
Y4: James W 

Y5: Mia C 
Y6: Heather W 

NEWS 
 



 
School Uniform 
Can we remind all children and parents/carers that black school shoes are to be worn in 
school and not coloured trainers or boots. 
 
PE Kit 
All children should have their PE kit in school.  If you have old kit (white t-shirts/black 
shorts) that you no longer need, please donate it to school office.  It will always come in 
handy. 
 
Sports News 
Well done to the school football team who took part in a football tournament this week.  
They came third overall.  A very pleasing result!  Well done to all involved! 
 
Fusiliers Museum Trip 
Year 6 visited the Museum in Bury on Thursday and really enjoyed the whole experience.  
Sophia from Year 6 commented, ‘it was fun, very educational and creative!’  We look 
forward to sharing some of the class pictures on the school website. 
 
We wish you a happy weekend. 
 
Mrs Bowes 


